
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
13 December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers  
 
DONATIONS AND ATTENDANCE DUES FOR 2025 
 
The School Board and the Proprietor’s Board have been considering our fee levels for 2025. Both Boards have given 
this important area significant and careful consideration acknowledging the ongoing financial commitments 
required of the school community. 
 
Donations, dues and fees (inclusive of GST) for 2025 will be as follows: 
 
School Board donation $3,253.00 
Proprietor’s Board donation $6,311.00 
Attendance dues $725.00 
Domestic Boarding fees $18,200.00 
  
Total for Day Students $10,289.00 
Total for Boarding Students (day plus boarding costs) $28,489.00 
  
Costs per term:  
Day students $2,572.25 
Boarding students $7,122.25 
 
It is preferred that payments be by direct debit.  Please review your monthly payments in line with these increases. 
 
Under current tax legislation, donations paid by 31 March may be eligible for a tax rebate from the IRD. The School 
sends out donation receipts in April each year. As every taxpayer's tax situation is unique, the Boards strongly 
recommend that parents/caregivers confirm their eligibility for a tax credit for their donations by obtaining 
appropriate advice. 
 
As ever, we wish to maintain the delivery of our Dio Vision: to ‘Prepare confident, resourceful and resilient young 
women to make a positive difference in their world.’  To support our vision and the many and varied opportunities 
offered at Dio, we ask that you support your commitment to our donations, dues and fees over the time your 
daughter is with us.  As an Anglican state-integrated school, we rely on these donations to retain the high level of 
education, wrap around pastoral support and all the opportunities our students enjoy.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Samuel Hood      The Very Rev Anne Mills  
Presiding Member, School Board    Chairperson, Proprietor’s Board 


